
News from the Swedish Allotment garden Society  
 

1) The Owl Scholarship 2021 

 

The Owl Scholarship 2021 from Studiefrämjandet (a study promotion 

organisation) in Sweden, goes to Eriksdalslundens Allotment garden museum, 

which receives an award for far-sighted public education in the nature and 

environmental area.  

 

The museum shows, among other things, how allotment gardens contribute to 

biological diversity in the big city. And not least how garden enthusiasts can 

contribute to an increased diversity of insects, fungi, birds, animals and plants. 

 

2) Planning Allotment gardens in Uruguay, European style 

 

On June 2, the editor of Koloniträdgården's (Allotment garden) magazine in 

Sweden, Ulrika Flodin Furås, who is also an authorized Stockholm guide, 

walked with Uruguay's ambassador Santiago Wins in the allotment gardens in 

Tantolunden, Stockholm. ”It was a fun and rewarding conversation”, Ulrika 

says. In Uruguay, it is planned, on the initiative of the President's wife, to 

establish allotment gardens according to the European model. It is very exciting 

to be a part of this South American project, the Allotment garden society in 

Sweden thinks.  

 

 
 



 



 

 

 



 
 

 


